
  

>    Education   Financial   Assistance   for   2020-2021   School   Year    <     
We  have  been  so  blessed  to  have  the  privilege  to  support  so              
many  students  through  our  Christian  schools.  As  times  get           
harder,  our  needs  increase.  More  students  are  looking  for           
something  more.  Please  seek  the  Lord  for  wisdom  on  how  you             
can  help  support  the  young  people  who  want  a  christian            
education  and  want  to  attend  Inez  Wrenn,  Heritage  Academy,           
Georgia-Cumberland  Academy  and  other  SDA  schools.  To  make          
a  donation  to  any  of  the  above  accounts,  please  be  sure  to              
mark  your  tithe  envelope  “ Inez  Wrenn  WS,  Academy  WS,  or            
Student  Evangelism. ”  Thank  you  for  your  financial  support  for           
Christian   education.   

  
  

CONTACT   INFORMATION   
Church   Office       931-456-0056   
Pastor      Larry   Owens 423-322-6392   
Administrative   Assistant                  Shadelle   Haley                      931-787-8500   
Head   Elder       David   Kellogg 931-484-6635   
School   Office 931-484-3150   
Head   Teacher        Mark   Anderson 931-337-5857   
FLC   Coordinator        Roger   Greenley 240-401-1123   
Calendar   Scheduling       Shadelle   Haley 931-787-8500   
Church   Clerk       Marilyn   Maples 828-242-3882   
(Please   email   or   call   to   update   phone/address,   transfer   membership,   etc.)     

Email:    mamaples424@gmail.com   
  
  

  
SEND   BULLETIN   INFO   TO     

ccbulletinsecretary@gmail.com    or   call   931-456-0056.     
Send   Audio/Video   information   or   files   to    audiocsda@gmail.com .   

  
(Please   provide   bulletin   and   A/V   information   by   2:00   p.m.   Wednesday.)   
Church   Website:    www.crossvillesda.org   
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CROSSVILLE   SEVENTH-DAY   ADVENTIST   CHURCH   
SABBATH   SERVICES     

November   28   ,   2020   
You   can   still   worship   with   us   on   the   conference   line     

Call   712-432-0900,   code   407096#   

  

FIRST   WORSHIP   SERVICE     
9:00   am   -10:00   am     

    
Welcome   &   Announcements                                             Franklin   Cobos     
Worship   in   Giving                                                              Franklin   Cobos   
Praise   &   Prayer   Requests                                                 Franklin   Cobos   
Worship   in   Prayer                                                              Franklin   Cobos   
Scripture   Reading                      Romans   6:   3-5                      Franklin   Cobos   
Sermon                                  “Never   Letting   Go”        Pastor   Larry   Owens   
Closing   Song                  “Take   My   Life   and   Let   It   Be”                         #330   
Benediction                                                                Pastor   Larry   Owens   
  

Adult   Sabbath   School   
In   the   church   at   10:00   am   

  
Large   Sabbath   School   Class    in   the   Sanctuary   with   Becky   Owens   
Franklin   Cobos’   Class    in   the   Junior   Room   
New   Believer’s   Class     will   not    be   meeting   today.   

  
  

Children’s   Sabbath   School     
Classes   will   be   in   the   FLC   &   School   at   10:00   am   

  
Junior-Youth    Classes   will   be   in   the   Fellowship   Hall   
Primary    Class   will   be   in   the   Pathfinder   room   
Kindergarten  &  Beginner  classes  will  meet  in  the  kindergarten           
classroom   in   the    church .     
  

  

SECOND   WORSHIP   SERVICE   
11:15   am   -12:15   pm   

  
Welcome   &   Announcements                                                    Franklin   Cobos   

BAPTISM   
Worship   in   Giving                                                                     Franklin   Cobos   
Praise   &   Prayer   Requests                                                        Franklin   Cobos   
Children’s   Story                                                                             Kerri   Reiver   
Scripture   Reading                       Romans   6:   3-5                        Franklin   Cobos   
Special   Music                                                                       The   Flores   Family   
Sermon                                  “Never   Letting   Go”               Pastor   Larry   Owens   
Closing   Song                   “Take   My   Life   and   Let   It   Be”                                #330   
Benediction                                                                        Pastor   Larry   Owens   
  

Elder   in   Charge:   Franklin   Cobos                                   Ushers:   Linda   Mihalus  
Greeter:   Mary   Edwards                                                             Harold   Gibson   

WEEK   AT   A   GLANCE   
Today                                              4:26   pm                             Sabbath   Rest   Ends   
Wednesday                                      3:00   &    6:00   pm                             Prayer   Meeting   
Friday                                                    4:26   pm                           Sabbath   Rest   Begins   
Next   Sabbath     
Elder   :David   Kellogg                    9:00   &   11:15   am          Speaker:    Pastor   Owens   
  

STEWARDSHIP   REPORT   
  

  
ANNOUNCEMENTS   

Welcome   Guests!    We   are   pleased   that   you   have   chosen   to   worship   with   us.    If   
you   are   looking   for   a   church   home,   we   would   be   happy   to   have   you   join   us.   
  

Membership   Transfer   -   1st   Reading   
● Becky   Littell   and   son,   Mason   (Non-   member)   to   Crossville   SDA   Church   from   

Meister   Hills   SDA   Church,   Deer   Lodge,   TN   
  

Prayer   Meeting     on   Dec.2   will   be   facilitated   by   Pastor   Owens   at    3   PM   &   6   PM.   
  

Church   Budget   Monthly   Goal   $6500   Nov-to-Date               $4221   
Inez   Wrenn   StudentAid   Monthly   Goal   $750   Nov-to-Date   $1184   
Academy   Student   Aid   Monthly   Goal   $1250     Nov-to-Date   $205   
Student   Evangelism   Monthly   Goal   $2100     Nov-to-Date   $1205   
FLC   Parking   Lot   Monthly   Goal   $2020     Nov-to-Date   $236   
Hope   for   Humanity   Yearly   Goal   $2000     Year-to-Date   $1918.39  
Last   Week   Lambs’   Offering   $0   Dimes      $.70  



Bulletin   insert   November   28,   2020   
  

DATES   TO   KNOW:   
● Volleyball   resumes:   12/5,   12/12,   and    12/19   

  
Our  Sabbath  Services  stream  LIVE  each  week  on  our  website  at             
CrossvilleSDA.org.   You  may  also  view  past  messages  that  you  may  have             
missed   or   want   to   watch   again   by   clicking   on   Sabbath   Sermons.   

  
Thank  you  so  very  much  to  all  those  who  organized,  created,  decorated,              
performed,  and/or  shared  kind  words  at,  cooked  for,  donated  to,  attended,             
and  spent  unknown  hours  preparing  for,  carrying  out  and  cleaning  up  after  MY               
ABSOLUTELY  BEAUTIFUL  retirement  party.  I  loved  every  minute  of  my  time             
“back  home”  with  you,  dear  church  family,  and  the  cards,  memories,  and              
generous  gifts  just  extend  that  joy.  Thank  you  for  just  being  who  the  Crossville                
SDA  Church  has  been  throughout  the  years  -  -  -  Jesus’s  feet  and  hands  in  the                  
kindest  of  ways.  May  God  continue  to  bless  you  each  one  as  we  all  look                 
forward   to   GCC,   our   retirement   from   this   earth   in   the   very   near   future.   
                                                                         Love,   Wanda   Moore   

  
Volleyball  is  planned  for  the  following  dates:  Dec.  5,  12,  and  19.  Please  note                
the  time  change.  We  now  play  from  6-8  PM.  PLEASE  REMEMBER  THAT  YOU               
CANNOT  JUST  SHOW  UP.   You  must  sign  up  by  5  PM  Saturday  evening  by                
calling/texting  607-206-1193   (preferably  by  Friday  evening) .  Children  under          
16  must  be  accompanied  by  an  adult.  Again,  we  ask  your  cooperation  in               
wearing   masks   at   all   times   except   on   the   volleyball   court   during   play.   

  
In  our  Church  Business  Meeting,  it  was  recommended  that  we  close  out  the               
One  Day  Church  fund  (Dime  Banks)  and  forward  the  money  we  have  to               
Maranatha.  This  does  NOT  mean  we  discontinue  our  support  for  mission             
endeavors  and  we  will  continue  to  encourage  funding  them.  We  will  rename              
that  fund  to  be  “Global  Ministries  Fund.”   At  the  end  of  the  year,  the  amount                 
in  that  fund  will  be  reported  by  the  church  in  the  Church  Business  Meeting                
and  then  we  will  decide  what  will  be  done  with  it.  By  vote,  the  Church  Board                  
approved  this  recommendation.  You  may  choose  to  continue  to  save  your             
dimes  for  the  new  fund  and  designate  your  contribution  to  the  “Global              
Ministries   Fund”   on   the   envelope   or   in   the   blank   area   on   the   online   form.   

  
  

  
  
  

Let   Us   Praise   God …   
 Let  us  praise  God  with  you!  Let  us  know  if  you  have  answers  to  prayers  that                   

we  can  put  in  the  bulletin  so  that  our  shut-ins  who  read  our  bulletin  online                 
can   see   the   Lord   at   work   in   their   church   family.   
.   

● Josh  Haley  is  recovering  at  home.  We  praise  God  that  his  injuries  were               
not   worse   and   that   God’s   healing   power   is   at   work   on   his   leg.   

  
  

Urgent   Local   Church   Family   Prayer   Requests   
11/23/2020      For   members   with   unspoken   prayers   
11/18/2020   Millie   &   Chuck   Case’s   daughter,   Jackie,   as   she   continues   her     
                        cancer   treatment   
11/16/2020    For   healing   of   our   country   
11/16/2020    For   all   those   suffering   the   effects   of   COVID   
11/14/2020    Ericka   Wellman   and   family   on   the   death   of   her   father   
11/03/2020    Judy   King,   for   healing   and   relief   of   pain   
10/31/2020  Linda  Koob’s  daughter,  health  and  job  and  her  brother,  Ben  Winkelman              
                       who   has   a   black   spot   on   his   lung.   
10/25/2020   Martha   Seickendick   on   the   passing   of   her   brother,   Victor   Alvarez   
10/22/2020   Pastor’s   mother   for   health   and   healing     

  
  

Please  keep  the  people/projects  on  this  list  in  your  heart  and  mind  for               
continuous  prayer.  If  you  have  any  information  about  the  prayer  requests             
and   praises,   please   contact   Shadelle   Haley   at    931-787-8500.   

  
  

“This   is   the   confidence   we   have   in   approaching   God:   that   if   we   

ask   anything   according   to   His   will,   he   hears   us.   And   if   we   know   

that   he   hears   us   -   -   -   whatever   we   ask   -   -   -   we   know   that   we   have   

what   we   asked   of   Him.”   

                                                         1   John   5:   14-15   

  

  



Notice   
    

Currently   as   of   10/19/2020     

according   to   the   decisions   made   by   the   Crossville   SDA   Church   Board,   

the   COVID-19   response   for   our   safety   procedures   and   the   safety   of   others,   

  

  

We   are   asking    Everyone    to   wear   a   mask   until   they   are   seated   safely.     

If   you   do   not   have   a   mask   please   ask     

our   Friendly   Greeter   to   receive    your   free   mask .   

Please   do   not   take   off   your   mask   until   you   are     

safely   seated   6   feet   from   others.   

    

When   walking   around   inside   the   church   building     

please   wear   your   mask   at    all    times.   

    

Please    feel   free   to     use   the   hand   sanitizer   station     

in   the   foyer   and   in   the   bathrooms,   as   often   as   you   need.   The   more   we   

kill   the   COVID-19   germ   the   less   likely   we   are   to   share   it.  

  

  

  

SERMON   NOTES   

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  
  

  


